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First meeting of the fall season will be at 8:00 PM at the Pacific  
Science Center. Plans for a mushroom exhibit will be discussed,  
including naming of a chairman. This will be a tremendous task.  
Tentative date is October 18. There will be a slide showing, first  
without naming the species, then they will be reshown. Bring  
pencil and paper and see how good your eye is. There will also be  
a short identification session.  

Our secretary has resigned, having accepted a position in Montana.  
Kay Ladue is serving as secretary in her place. Kleyn has moved to  
St. Louis, his place on the board has been filled by Robin Drake.  

Photographs and slides are wanted. John Vitti should be contacted,  
as he wishes to establish standards for these.  

Collector's Items  

Agaricus augustus has been common all summer. The fall species  
are already showing, Cantharellus cibiarius and C. subalbidus,  
Lepiota naucina, Agaricus campestris, Russula xerampelina, Lyophyllum  
cf. aggregatum, Lepista nuda, and many others have been found,  
some in the mountains, others in the lowlands.  

It has been decided that there will be ten meetings in the coming  
year omitting July and August. Tentative programs for the meetings  
are:  

Sept.- as given.  
Oct. - exhibit work  
Nov. - possibly Prof. Smith, if available. Otherwise, a  

taxonomy lecture.  
Dec. - slide quiz no. 2.  
Jan. - Prof. Varo Tyler.  
Feb. - movie session to be selected.  
Mar. - Annual meeting  
Apr. - Spring Fungi.  
May - Microccopic structure of Ascomycotes.  
June - open - possibly a picnic?  

A revised membership list is enclosed. If your name and/or address  
are incorrect or missing, see me or John Vitti.  

Charles D. Volz  
 
 




